
Exhibit to Request for Extension of Consummation 

 

The parties request an additional 90-day extension of the consummation period.  As previously 

disclosed in prior extension requests, the closing was delayed while station WMPA moved to a new 

tower because of the loss of the tower lease at the old site.   At the new site the station resumed 

operations on 3/20/2023, but at reduced power due to technical problems (see Engineering STA 

authorization in LMS File No. 0000212589).  Replacement equipment has been received and installed, 

and the station is currently undergoing testing to restore it to full authorized power – a condition to 

consummation of the sale.   

All of the pertinent information included in the assignment application is still current. 

 


